From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 10:31 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

From: Bob Beaulaurier [mailto:bob@research13.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 5:08 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support HB 2745 and HB 2941

Hi Beth:

| support Solar in Oregon because it provides jobs and is also potentially a help with our environment. Having been in
Europe last week and able to watch some innovative approaches by other countries, it is amazing and desirable to me to
get as many people as possible charging and driving cars charged by solar. There are some, but for those of us who are
raising families and have plans for kids to go to college, it is difficult to pencil these kinds of things that can have long
term benefits without government help. Solar is also an area where we can invest and there are limited negative
externalities, especially compared to combustible gas fuels. And as someone who has been researching energy
efficiency for more than twenty years, | know that without incentives people will not make the changes need to make
Portland choose clean solar options.

Thank you,
Bob
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